

City of London 300 Dufferin Avenue P.O Box 5035 London, ON N6A 4L9

To Jerri Joanne Bunn

This is a notice to the City of London Transportation Advisory Committee that the representation for the London Middlesex Road Safety Committee will be changed from Alyssa Penney, Public Health Nurse at the Middlesex London Health Unit to Brandon Batey, Injury Prevention Specialist of London Health Sciences Centre. This change will be effective as of October 9<sup>th</sup> 2017. Please see Brandon's contact information below.

Brandon Batey
Injury Prevention Specialist
London Health Sciences Centre
519-685-8555 ex 75339
Brandon.batey@lhsc.on.ca

It has been a pleasure to work with all those on the Transportation Advisory Committee

Sincerely,

Alyssa Penney

Co-Chair London Middlesex Road Safety Committee